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Nowell, Keith, Env. Health

From: Nowell, Keith, Env. Health
Sent: Wednesday, August 29, 2012 2:38 PM
To: 'Bob Clark-Riddell'
Cc: ' (nadel@comcast.net)'
Subject: RE: RO0000139

Bob, 
 
Thanks for your patience.  I am starting to review your soil‐gas work plans; however, much of tomorrow is taken up with 
meetings followed by a holiday weekend.  If not this week you should be hearing from me early next week. 
 
Regards, 
Keith Nowell 
 
Keith Nowell PG, CHG 
Hazardous Materials Specialist 
Alameda County Environmental Health 
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway 
Alameda , CA 94502‐6540 
phone: 510 / 567  ‐ 6764 
fax: 510 / 337 ‐ 9335 
email: keith.nowell@acgov.org 
 

From: Bob Clark-Riddell [mailto:BRiddell@pangeaenv.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, August 28, 2012 4:48 PM 
To: Nowell, Keith, Env. Health 
Cc: Ernie Nadel 
Subject: RE: RO0000139 
Importance: High 
 
Keith, 
 
Welcome back and I just left you a voicemail.  I am available for any questions all day Wednesday, Aug 29 regarding our 
soil gas sampling workplan and addendum.  Our soil gas sampling is scheduled for Friday, August 31.  I hope you can 
provide verbal or written comments and approval in advance of our sampling.   
 
As we discussed before, we unfortunately cannot delay the soil gas sampling any further.  It is important to obtain the 
proposed data to determine if additional remediation is merited with the existing system before the winter rains begin.  If 
necessary on Thursday or Friday, you can discuss with Morgan Gillies of Pangea at 408.910.1783.   Thank you.   
 
Bob Clark-Riddell 

From: Bob Clark-Riddell  
Sent: Thursday, August 23, 2012 4:32 PM 
To: 'Nowell, Keith, Env. Health' 
Cc: Ernie Nadel 
Subject: RE: RO0000139 
Importance: High 
 

Keith, 

This email provides the clarification of proposed soil gas sampling as requested by your August 22, 2012 letter.  Please 
review both soil gas sampling documents.  The Revised Soil Gas Sampling Workplan dated July 16, 2012 proposes
offsite subslab soil gas sampling.  An Addendum to the workplan is dated August 6, 2012 and adds proposed soil gas
sampling for onsite (5175 Broadway proper).  This work scope is also clarified in the Addendum and follows our verbal
correspondence.   
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As we discussed yesterday, you plan to review these plans on Tuesday, August 28, 2012.  Due to project time constraints
(and prior ACEH commitment to review workplans within about 2-3 weeks), Pangea has already scheduled the soil gas 
sampling for Thursday, August 30, 2012.  I am available for questions about the workplan and addendum on Tuesday,
August 28, 2012 and until about 2 pm August 29, 2012.  I will be on vacation the rest of the week, with Morgan Gillies of
Pangea overseeing the soil gas sampling.  Morgan’s contact information is 408.910.1783 (cell) and 
mgillies@pangeaenv.com. I hope to hear from you on Tuesday.  Thank you. 

Bob Clark-Riddell 
Pangea 
510.435.8664 
 
 

From: Nowell, Keith, Env. Health [mailto:Keith.Nowell@acgov.org]  
Sent: Wednesday, August 22, 2012 5:11 PM 
To: (nadel@comcast.net) 
Cc: Bob Clark-Riddell 
Subject: RO0000139 
 
Dear Interested Parties,  
 
Attached is Alameda County Environmental Health’s (ACEH) correspondence for your case, RO0000139. 
 
Please add our e‐mail address to your address book to prevent future e‐mails from being filtered as spam. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
ACEH 
 

 


